
Braga Fresh is voluntarily issuing an advisory on its broccoli florets, which have a best buy date 
of  December 10th, 2024. The The specific product involved are 12oz bags of Marketside Broccoli 
Florets sold at Walmart stores identified by having a UPC code 6 81131 32884 5 on back of bag. 
This advisory is being initiated due to possibility of contamination with Listeria monocytogenes.

No illnesses have been reported at this time. More information is available at FDA.GOV.

Midwest Foods is NOT associated with this recall. This does not affect our operations, as the
product in question is not part of our regular offerings. If there was any possibility that a party 

couldhave received this product from us, they have been contacted directly.

For any questions or concerns, please reach out to your Business Development Associate or
contact our Customer Service team at 773.927.8870.
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https://www.fda.gov/safety/recalls-market-withdrawals-safety-alerts/braga-fresh-issues-voluntary-and-precautionary-advisory-due-possible-health-risk

